
Welcome Back  
 
 
Welcome back to a new school year at Grove Road!  
 
It has already been a very busy and exciting month at school, with lots of things 
going on across the school.  It was wonderful to see so many people attending 
curriculum meetings with class teachers and being able to spend some time sharing 
year group expectations.  All information that was circulated is available on the 
school website, under the different year groups. 
 
We have welcomed lots of new faces to Grove Road this month, including children in 
many year groups across the school, and of course our new children in Red and 
Orange Class.  It is a pleasure and a privilege to welcome you into our Grove Road 
family.   
 
I hope you have had a wonderful start to the new school year and I look forward to 
seeing everyone at the upcoming Harvest celebrations on the 11th October. 
 
 
 
 
 
Best wishes, 
 
Mrs Grace Beckford 
 
Acting Headteacher 
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Pastoral Support 
 
Mrs Pires continues to offer 
pastoral support to all families 
every morning from the school 
office, from 9.00am until 
10.00am.  Mrs Pires is happy to 
speak on the phone or meet 
with families to support with a 
range of issues but also offer 
advice and signposting to other agencies.  To speak to Mrs Pires, please contact her 
via the school office. 
 

 

 
Parent Governor Vacancy  
 
We currently have a vacancy for a parent governor on our 
board.  Being a school governor is a very rewarding, voluntary 
position which can allow you to support the school on a 
strategic level.  We welcome nominations from all parents – new and long-standing.  
If you would like to find out more, please drop into the office to collect and 
information pack, where we can also put you in touch with an existing governor to 
find out more about the role entails.   
 
Classroom Opening Times & Before School 
Supervision 
 
Teachers have been busily planning activities for children from 8.45am when the 
doors open so that we have a ‘soft start’ to the morning.  Registers will be taken at 
8.55am which is when the main gate will close. 
We ask that children do not use the astro to play football or play on the equipment 
before or after school as there is no adult supervision.  Unfortunately, a lot of 
learning time is lost from sorting out playground disputes during this time.  We 
appreciate your support in ensuring that children enter the classrooms at 8.45am 
and leave the site swiftly at the end of the day. 
 

Celebrating Achievements Outside of 
School 
 
If your child celebrates an achievement outside of school, we would 
love to recognise this.  Examples include: swimming awards, martial 
arts grading and music exams.  Please feel free to email your class 
mailbox with any photos or recordings and we will try and share 
these with the wider school. 
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New Red & Orange Class! 
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Second Hand Uniform 
 
Please visit https://app.uniformd.co.uk/items/grove-road-primary-school to browse 
our selection and make any purchases that you would like.  We are also accepting 
any donations of school uniform that you may have through the school office. 
 
Class Emails 
 
We continue to have class mailboxes for you to contact your child’s class teacher.  
There is no need to also copy in the office to your emails – this can sometimes 
confuse the lines of communication.  Class inboxes are monitored daily but please 
allow up to 48 hours for a response.  For anything urgent, including reporting your 
child absent, please continue to contact the school office. 

Red Class: red@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk 

Orange Class: orange@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk  

Yellow Class: yellow@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk  

Green Class: green@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk  

Blue Class: blue@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk  

Indigo Class: indigo@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk  

Violet Class: violet@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk  

Gold Class: gold@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk  

Rainbow Class: rainbow@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk 

 

https://app.uniformd.co.uk/items/grove-road-primary-school
mailto:red@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk
mailto:orange@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk
mailto:yellow@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk
mailto:green@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk
mailto:blue@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk
mailto:indigo@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk
mailto:violet@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk
mailto:gold@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk
mailto:rainbow@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk
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October Upcoming Dates 
 

8th – Y5&6 Girl’s Football Festival 

8th – Parent Workshop – Zones of Regulation 

10th – Hello Yellow Day 

11th – Harvest Festival – EYFS & KS1 9.15am, KS2 2.45pm 

14th – PANTS Week 

17th – Y1 & 2 Football Festival 

22nd – Blue Class Gurdwara Visit 

23rd – Primary Cross Country Competition 

24th – Gold Class Special Assembly 3.10pm 

24th – Violet Class Egyptian Workshop 

25th – Gold Class TfL Presentation 

25th – Black Artist Appreciation Day 

 

 

 

www.groveroadprimary.co.uk  

 

@GroveRdSchool 
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http://www.groveroadprimary.co.uk/

